Hi Trudy,
 
I must say I’m really impressed with Positive Aspects, great stuff! I have included an article about our charity in case you have any space in forthcoming newsletters…
 
AWC is a specialist national charity providing expert mobility training and advice to wheelchair-using children and their families across the UK and Ireland. We teach children useful, practical skills, such as the management of kerbs, slopes and steps enabling them to move safely and confidently about their homes and neighbourhood. Our mobility courses are free of charge. 

 

AWC has two training teams one based in London and one (AWC North) in East Yorkshire. We can run courses wherever there is a need and most courses are now requested by physiotherapists, occupational therapists or parents.

 

We run courses for young people up to the age of 18 and have worked with children as young as 2. We usually run a manual wheelchair course over 2 days and we bring extra wheelchairs along so that parents and siblings can join in with the games. We cover road safety, kerb work, slopes, emergency evacuation procedures, and an introduction to wheelchair sports. The courses are aimed at the more active, independent wheelchair user, but we have worked with children with a wide range of abilities and find that there is something in the course for everyone. We have even started including an element of wheelchair dance in the courses. AWC also runs courses for powered chair users and professional’s workshops (for those working with young people with disabilities). Our patron, Ade Adeptian (he does the wheelchair dance sequence on BBC 1 and presents children's BBC programmes) was one of the first young wheelchair users to come on one of our courses, many years ago and he is now a great role model for a lot of the kids that attend today.
 

AWC North have also been piloting a number of disability/wheelchair awareness courses in mainstream schools which have proved very successful. The majority of these courses have been run at a school where there is a wheelchair using pupil attending and the aim has been to give their peer group a greater understanding of the challenges faced by wheelchair users. To this end we have been taking along up to 18 wheelchairs that the able bodied pupils can use. Some courses have been requested at schools that don’t have any wheelchair users attending and these have been equally as valuable as these pupils don’t have much experience of wheelchair users and our training can help to eliminate any misconceptions they may have towards young wheelchair users. We have also worked with PE students many of whom intend moving into a career in sports development.  

 

We have covered issues such as road safety and kerb work for wheelchair users, coping with slopes and rough ground, as well as fun activities such as wheelchair dance and wheelchair basketball. The course includes discussion on pupils expectations and experiences of using the wheelchairs as well as how and when to offer assistance to wheelchair users and safe body mechanics when doing so. We have worked with both primary and secondary students and we have worked with up to 120 students at each school. We have also been involved in a performing arts project where wheelchair users and able bodied students worked together choreographing 2 wheelchair dance sequences for a school production.  (We have been requesting donations to cover our costs for the courses in mainstream schools). We are receiving more and more requests for these courses and we now see this as a valuable part of AWC’s training. 

 

For details of these courses, or to request a course, please contact Roy Wild on 0870 121 0055 or email northteam@wheelchairchildren.org.uk  For courses in the South please contact 0870 121 0050 or email headoffice@wheelchairchildren.org.uk
For a list of courses booked please check our website: www.wheelchairchildren.org.uk
 

 
 
Best Wishes,
 
Roy Wild,
Therapy Manager,
AWC North
0870 121 0055
 
The Association of Wheelchair Children (AWC) is a specialist national charity providing expert training and advice to wheelchair-using children and their families across the UK. We teach children useful, practical skills, empowering them with the ability to assess risk and to move safely and confidently about their homes and neighbourhood. We make no charges to the parents for these courses and are wholly reliant on voluntary contributions to meet our costs.  
 
http:www.wheelchairchildren.org.uk
Registered Charity No. 1057894
Patrons: Michael Aspel OBE, Fred Dinenage, Ade Adeptitan MBE
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